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Stoddard County Public Health Center Offers Flu Shots

Stoddard County, Missouri - The Stoddard Public Health Center will offer high dose
vaccines for adults 65 and older and quadrivalent flu vaccines for those 64 and under.

Flu shots will be given on a walk-in basis from 8 a.m. - noon and 1 p.m. - 4 p.m. Monday
- Friday.

Proof of Medicare, Medicaid or insurance must be provided.

Flu shots are $25 for those without insurance.
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